
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sept. 30, 2024 

Court Seeks Mental Health Evaluators 

Santa Ana, CA – The Superior Court of California, County of Orange is seeking qualified mental 

health evaluators, for our Criminal, Juvenile Dependency (Child Welfare), Juvenile Justice 

(Delinquency), and Mental Health proceedings, in accordance with Evidence Code § 730.  

Evaluators who meet the necessary qualifications are encouraged to contact Christina Tran at 

c2tran@occourts.org for application material and further information no later than October 11, 

2024. 

 

Superior Court of California 

County of Orange 

Announcement  

Public Information Office 

Contact:  Kostas Kalaitzidis, 520 548 6061 

PIO@occourts.org 

mailto:c2tran@occourts.org

